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Learning for All - All for Learning 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

March 5  - Hot Lunch (Pasta) 

March 5 & 6  - Student Led Conferences  

March 19  - Hot Lunch (Poutine) 

March 19  - Raider for a Day (Gr. 8) 

March 26  - Gr. 6-8 Bonspiel  

April 18 - Good Friday (No School) 

April 21 to 25 - Easter Break  
(No School) 

April 28 - First Day back after 
Break (Day 5) 

 

 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

Student Led Conferences will be held on Wednesday,  

March 5th & Thursday, March 6th. 

Conference Time letters were sent home last week.    
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Saltcoats School website: 

http://sal.gssd.ca 

 

Check out the G.S.S.D. 

website! 

You will find valuable 

information posted.   

Thank you to the members of the School   Community  Council   for 

providing staff at Saltcoats School with the daily treats they brought 

to the staff room last month in recognition of Staff Appreciation 

Week.    

INTRAMURAL UPDATE 

This year’s champions in Grade    

6-8 Floor Hockey are the Isotopes. 

The Grade 6-8’s are currently  

playing Basketball.  The Grade      

3-5’s finished Broomball with the 

Dolphins winning the                

championship.   Floor Hockey is 

their next sport. 

ARCHERY 

The Archery team continues to practice and are     
making plans to attend the Provincial Archery       
Tournament in Shaunavon, SK on April 12th.    

ONE SCHOOL ONE BOOK 

Before the February break, we celebrated finishing    
reading “The Lion, The Witch and the Wardrobe” by 
C.S. Lewis.    While we were reading the book, students 
were divided into House Teams.    During our reading in 
the gyms, they would sit with their team.   Daily during              
announcements, a trivia question would be asked based 
on the chapter read the day before.   The results were 
calculated by our Grade 7/8 class.   Here are the final 
standings:  

1st  - Fauns 

2nd  - Unicorns 

3rd  -  Centaurs 

4th  - Naiads 

5th  - Dryads 

On the last day of school, we gathered together in our 
teams and watched the movie.    

 

YRHS REGISTRATION PROCESS & RAIDER FOR A DAY 

On March 19th, Saltcoats School Grade 8 students will be participating in  “Raider for a Day.”   In the past, 

they have been transported by the High School Bus Drivers to the Yorkton Regional High School for the day.  

Then in the evening, there has been a Registration/ Open House for students and parents at the YRHS.    

More information on the details of what the day will look like will be sent home when they become available.     

       


